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the small business innovation research sbir and small business
technology transfer sttr programs provide federal research and
development funding to small businesses in 2008 the national research
council completed a comprehensive assessment of the sbir and sttr
programs the first round study found that the programs were sound in
concept and effective in practice building on the outcomes from the
phase i study this second phase examines both topics of general policy
interest that emerged during the first phase and topics of specific
interest to individual agencies and provides a second snapshot to
measure the program s progress against its legislative goals the small
business administration s sba 7 a program is intended to provide loan
guarantees to small business borrowers who cannot obtain conventional
credit at reasonable terms and do not have the personal resources to
provide financing themselves in fy 2008 sba guaranteed over 69 000 loans
valued at about 13 billion this report 1 describes sba s criteria and
lenders practices for determining that borrowers cannot obtain credit
elsewhere and 2 examines sba s efforts to ensure that lenders are
complying with the credit elsewhere provision to meet these objectives
the auditor visited 18 lenders and reviewed 238 of their loan files and
reviewed 97 lender review reports includes recommendations charts and
tables special edition of the federal register containing a codification
of documents of general applicability and future effect with ancillaries
the code of federal regulations is the codification of the general and
permanent rules published in the federal register by the executive
departments and agencies of the federal government considers s 1809 to
extend programs authorized under the economic opportunity act of 1964 by
providing for funding in advance of regular appropriations and changes
in administrative procedure reviews efforts to coordinate community
services including antipoverty and employment programs
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